GREENSBORO FREE LIBRARY Trustees meeting July 26, 2022

Present: John Miller, Virginia Lapierre, Beth Meachem, Paula Davidson, Krissie Ohlrogge, Jennifer Lucas, Anthony Acheson

The minutes from the Long Range Planning meeting were approved as amended.

Paula gave her librarian's report: the bike program and the other children's programs are going well.

There was a successful poetry workshop held at HCA, which drew attendees from beyond our local area.

All upcoming talks are to be held at the Greensboro United Church of Christ in Fellowship Hall.

Building: the dehumidifier fills up too quickly. There needs to be plastic put in the basement. Paula is going to change out the fluorescent light bulbs with LEDs.

Posters and questionnaires will be taken to the post office.

Jennifer gave the treasurer's report.

The finance committee met. It was decided not to pre-buy fuel for the winter. Jennifer will continue as bookkeeper and treasurer for the time being, and Janice Leonard can help out.

The surveys are out – we'll need help collating data. Focus groups will be held on August 10th at 2:00 pm and an evening one later.

Friends of the Library – we're holding off on it for now but keeping it in the forefront.

Survey will be live until 8/20.

9/14 – another Strategic Planning meeting.

We should talk to people about the library.

Mike Lapierre is making window boxes for the library. We'll be going with metal railing on the walkway and Jennifer and her husband will replace the end.